
September Newsletter 

 
 

Summer has come and gone.  If you were not at the picnic in August you missed one of our 

best events.  The Museum brought its restored 1963 Ford to join the other cars that our 

members displayed.  Good food, good conversation, and a genuine good time was had by all 

in attendance. 

  

Some of the events in the future include our Christmas Party.  This year it will be held at 

Potenza Hall rather than the PPA Building.  We are still putting the finishing touches on the 

Party but we anticipate that it will be a party you don't want to miss. 

  

Hopefully we will be able to announce some bus trips to Blackhawk.  We are trying to tie up 

a lot of loose ends to make the trip as easy and fun as possible.  

  

I would like to remind members that we have put together a Cruise that takes you to the 

warm parts of the world when its cold here.  There have been some members that have 

already signed up and there is always room for more.  Cruising with friends makes travelling 

more fun.  Please take a look at it on the web site. 

  

This has been a rewarding year for me as the President.  The web site has been more 

successful than I ever imagined.  Glen and Barb Miller have been responsible for that 

success and I am grateful to them for their hard work.  We are still improving the site and 

I'm sure you will find it more and more useful. 

  

The dinners and the picnic have been well attended we are trying to make them something 

for everyone.  The monthly breakfast, also, has some members getting together for a 

monthly morning meal. 

  

We have had some changes to the board this year.  Everything has worked and the changes 

that were made were all for the benefit of the organization.  We are now about to elect 

another board for next year.  This election will occur at the November Dinner.  If you would 

like to serve on the Board let me know and we will include you on the ballot.  There are 

those who think that an absence of names on the ballot will spell doom for the 

organization.  I can tell you that will never be the case as long as I have anything to do 

about it. 

  

As always, remember if its not fun we won't do it.  Have some fun  and take advantage of 

some of our events. 

 

 

 

 

John Schnittgrund 


